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Dear Highview Performers,

THE SHOW MUST GO ON! Just because we are working through a pandemic does not mean
we can’t still showcase all of the unique talents Highview students have. We invite you to
create an act and submit your performance for a virtual talent performance show, that will be
shared with teachers on March 19",

REMEMBER! Before you submit your act, make sure your act is:
1. 2 minutes or under in length

2. Rehearsed and demonstrates your best performance (the upside of being virtual is that you
can retake, retake retake)

3. Appropriate for all ages!

There will be no auditions this year. EVERYONE MAKES THE CUT! All are invited to participate.

All Entries must be complete by March 11* That gives you 2 weeks to get to work!

This year there will be NO VOTING (it is simply a show for enjoyment) but students who do
participate will be awarded a Talent Show Certificate of Participation.

To Submit your video:

Record yourself doing your act at home.
Have your family email your entry to

Mrs. Bell zbell@hwdsb.on.ca

Mme. Berrafati jberrafa@hwdsb.on.ca

Or Mrs. Lewis cjlewis@hwdsb.on.ca

So lace up your tap shoes, tune up those chords, dust-off the keyboard and HAVE SOME FUN!!



